
 

 
 
Students who missed picture day, or signed up for a retake, passes will be in your homeroom folders on Tuesday showing 

you the time you will be reporting to the Career Center on Thursday.  If you have changed your mind, and do not want a 

retake, please report to the main office as soon as you receive your pass so the professional assistants can contact me to 

cancel your appointment.  Please do not keep your time slot if you know you will not report for a retake.  If you missed 

pictures on the 19th, you must go to take an ID picture even if you don’t want to buy pictures, ID cards are free, and 

mandatory for every student.  If you did not take pictures and do not have an ID card and didn’t receive a pass, you must 

report to the main office to contact me. 

 

The Class of 2020 Emery’s Pie orders are due, Tuesday, October 24 - please drop off orders to Mrs. 

Collins in room 8-8.   

 

Any girl who is interested in playing powder puff, MUST ATTEND a mandatory meeting today, Tuesday, 

October 24th from 2:15 to 3:00, meeting locations are; Seniors, room 211, sophomores, room 8-8, 

freshmen, room 5-3. 
 

Ladies of the Class of 2019, it is powder puff time!  Meeting on Tuesday, Oct 24th in 9-14 with Coach Derion at 

2:15.  Get your permission slip and find out the practice schedule.  Make a memory! 
 

The Student Council will be selling Boo Grams in lunches 10/23-10/27.  Send a spooky greeting with a treat to 

a friend to be delivered in homeroom.  They are only twenty five cents each or five for a dollar.  
 

Get rewarded for getting straight A’s with discounts from Jetty.  The more A’s you get the more discount you will 

receive.  

 

The Southern Regional Theater Company will be presenting “Radium Girls” Wed. Nov. 1st and Thursday Nov. 

2nd at 7:00 pm.  You may pre order tickets until Oct. 25th, forms are available in both main offices or on the 

school web site. 

 

For any student who is a registered traveler going on the Costa Rica Trip, there will be a meeting in the 

9/10 library on Tuesday, November 14th from 2:00 to 3:00. 
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